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A note from our Board Chair and Executive Director

We are sending this newsletter to you, our members and friends, to keep you informed
of Northern Neck Land Conservancy activities during this unprecedented time.

First, we are adhering to the Governor's instructions of closing our office until April
23rd. If you do need to contact us, please do so through email to Elizabeth Friel

on execdir@nnconserve.org. We will do our best to respond to you in a timely manner
as we continue to work remotely.

Second, we will be re-evaluating the timing of our Spring membership mailing,
recoghizing you may currently have more pressing obligations.

Finally, we would encourage you to get outside, with appropriate social distances, and
enjoy the beauty that is the NNK.

Stay well.
Kirwan King, Board Chair
Elizabeth Friel, Executive Director
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